
 

 

 
 

 
We offer School Break Club on specific dates when school is not in session.  

School Break Club is held at the Clubhouse at Circleville Park and any child may attend. 
 

Your child can have access to art projects, science experiments, cooking classes, sports and a host of other activities 
designed to keep them happy, active and engaged on their day off.  

Healthy snacks are also provided. 
 
 

School Break Club Dates 2024-2025 
September 9/2 Labor Day 

October 10/3 Rosh Hashanah / 10/12 Yom Kippur / 10/14  Columbus/Indigenous Peoples’  
November 11/5 Super. Conf. / 11/11 Veterans Day / 11/27 Half Day / 11/29 Thanksgiving 
December 12/5 Elementary Early Dismissal / 12/6 Elementary Early Dismissal  

12/23-12/31 Winter Recess (Not 12/25)  
January 1/2 – 1/3 Winter Recess / 1/20 MLK / 1/29 Lunar New Year 

February 2/14-17 February Recess  
March 3/14 Sup. Conf. / 3/20 & 3/21 Elementary Early Dismissal 
April 4/14-21 Spring Recess 
May 5/23 & 5/26 Memorial Day 
June 6/19 Juneteenth 

 
 

If your child attends one of our programs, they are eligible for School Break Club and you may sign them up by sending 
an email to our general email account: office@bgcorange.org.  

If your child DOES NOT attend one of our programs, you MUST complete the Club Member Membership Form (available 
online or at our office) and pay a $40 annual non-refundable registration fee. Once registered, you may sign them up by 

sending an email as noted above. 
 

COST 
The cost is $20 per day if the Club is given notice 2 business days prior to the date of the School Break Club. 

The cost is $25 per day if the Club is given notice less than 2 business days prior to the date of the School Break Club. 
Payment is due at the time of sign-up. You MUST sign-up for each School Break Club day that you plan to attend. 

 
While we do not encourage attending School Break Club without prior sign-up, we will accommodate registered Club 

members who show up without prior sign-up. The cost will be $30 .A follow up call will be made to families to review the 
policy for signing-up so that subsequent incidents do not occur. 

 
 

For more information visit www.bgcorange.org or call us at (845) 342-8833. 
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